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June 12, 2008 
 
The Honorable Mark Udall 
The Honorable Bart Gordon 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Committee on Science and Technology 
2320 Rayburn Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
 
Dear Congressman Gordon and Congressman Udall, 
 
On behalf of the American Meteorological Society (AMS), I am writing in reference to the National 
Aeronautics and Space Administration Authorization Act of 2008, H.R. 6063.   We have examined 
Title II of this bill, where the communities our Society represents have interests.  The language in Title 
II deals with the implementation of recommendations in the National Research Council report “Earth 
Science and Applications from Space: National Imperatives for the Next Decade and Beyond.”   
The AMS formally endorsed this report in May 2007.  We believe strongly in its recommendations, 
and are very encouraged to see legislation which proposes to implement them.  The AMS urges that 
this language be retained in H.R. 6063. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Keith Seitter 
Executive Director 
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The Honorable Ralph M. Hall 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Ranking Member, Committee on Science and Technology 
2405 Rayburn Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
 
Dear Congressman Hall, 
 
On behalf of the American Meteorological Society (AMS), I am writing in reference to the National 
Aeronautics and Space Administration Authorization Act of 2008, H.R. 6063.   We have examined 
Title II of this bill, where the communities our Society represents have interests.  The language in Title 
II deals with the implementation of recommendations in the National Research Council report “Earth 
Science and Applications from Space: National Imperatives for the Next Decade and Beyond.”   
The AMS formally endorsed this report in May 2007.  We believe strongly in its recommendations, 
and are very encouraged to see legislation which proposes to implement them.  The AMS urges that 
this language be retained in H.R. 6063. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Keith Seitter 
Executive Director 
 
 


